Tenant Council
Minutes of the meeting held on 24 October 2016
Present:

	Forum
	Delegates
	Deputies

	Aylesbury
	Carol Vincent
	

	Bermondsey West
	Dolly Mace
	

	Bermondsey West
	Mary O’Brien
	

	Camberwell West
	Emmanuel Efemini
	

	Dulwich
	Bill Newman
	

	Dulwich
	Jennifer Bevan
	

	Nunhead & Peckham Rye
	Ian Ritchie
	

	Nunhead & Peckham Rye
	Sheila Hayman
	

	Peckham
	
	Al-Issa Munu

	Peckham
	
	Derek Nkosana

	Rotherhithe
	Kiri Pieri
	Jackie Wardle

	Rotherhithe
	
	Patrick Lawless

	Walworth East
	Shaun O’Regan
	Piers Corbyn

	Walworth East
	
	Tanya Murat

	Walworth West
	Angela Krime
	

	Walworth West
	Colin Harrison
	

	SGTO
	Cris Claridge
	


Delegates and Deputies
Observer(s):
	David McLean
	SGTO


Officers
	Officer
	Job Tittle

	Lee Page
	Resident Involvement Manager

	Doug McNab
	Planning Policy Team Leader

	Carla Bates
	Tenant and Homeowner Involvement Officer


Councillors

	Councillor 
	Ward
	Responsibilities

	Cllr Mark Williams
	
	

	Cllr Richard Livingstone
	Livesey
	Cabinet Member for Housing


Apologies:
       Delegates
	Delegates
	Area Housing Forum

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


    Officers

	Officer
	Job Tittle

	Gerri Scott
	Strategic Director of Housing and Modernisation


Councillors

	Councillor 
	Ward
	Responsibilities

	Cllr Radha Burgess
	Brunswick Park
	

	Cllr Sunil Chopra
	Nunhead
	Chair Nunhead and Peckham Community Council

	Cllr Catherine Dale
	South Bermondsey
	

	Cllr Samantha Jury-Dada
	Faraday
	

	Cllr Sunny Lambe
	South Bermondsey
	

	Cllr Leo Pollak
	South Bermondsey
	Chair Planning Sub-Committee A

	Cllr Bill Williams
	Rotherhithe
	Chair of Bermondsey and Rotherhithe Community Council

	Cllr Sandra Rhule
	Nunhead
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


	Item
	Title of Report
	Action

	1.
	Report
	

	
	
	

	1.1
	Old Kent Road AAP Update
	

	1.1.1
1.1.2

1.1.3

1.1.4

1.1.5

1.1.6

1.1.7
	Councillor Mark Williams opened with an update on the Old Kent Road AAP 

20,000 new homes will be available with the tube extension

50,000 new homes without the tube extension
2 billion will be sources from local business for the new tube extension, this however does not seem likely TFL will also need to make their contribution; HMT will be approached to bring up the shortfall. 

Doug McNab went on to further explain how far they had reached with the consultation and what further steps would be put in place  

The consultation will be on going for the next 2/3 years reviewing and consideration taken to feedback from the residents and business in the area.

There were gaps in the first round of leaflet delivery an area was missed, this will be re-done after November businesses will be targeted. In the next faze there will be face to face, letters and a link online for businesses to collate the views of the residents.
All TRA’S will be contacted again and the regeneration team will be continuing their consultation with residence.

A request was made for the list of TRA’s that had been consulted to be made available to Tenants Council Chair

There was an outstanding question about Brimmington being contacted this would be looked into.

  
	

	
	
	


PAGE  

